

David Gill

Parks and Recreation Director

City of Concord

14 Canterbury Road

Concord NH, 03301

March 24, 2023

Dear David:

The Basil W. Woods Jr. Chapter of Trout Unlimited has approved to commit \$2,500.00 dollars immediately to the cost of the Merrill Park Pond Preliminary Permitting Assessment. We look forward to raising additional funds during future events that could help defer the cost of the Merrill Pond Restoration Project as well.

Sincerely,

**Chris Bartlett** 

Basil W. Woods Jr. Chapter President